
January 28

Ÿ Surveying students who have left Korea

   during the Lunar New  Year holiday

Ÿ Cleaning and disinfection of the KLC building

Classes for the 

regular program 

cancelled

January 29

Ÿ Notifying students who have been in China’s Hubei 

Province to monitor their health during two weeks

   of self-quarantine from the day of   their return to

   Korea

Classes for the 

regular program 

cancelled 

January 30

Ÿ Recommending the monitored self-quarantine to

   students who have been in any province in China 

Ÿ Providing masks and hand sanitizers in each

   classroom

Ÿ Required both students and teachers to wear masks

   during classes

Classes resumed 

January 31 Ÿ Checking body temperature before classes start

Dear KU KLC students,

We’d like to inform you that we are currently taking the following steps to prevent Novel 

Coronavirus. Please read them carefully and follow the steps below to help prevent the 

spread of novel coronavirus. 

◎ Updates on preventive measures as of January 31 ◎

◎ How to prevent Novel Coronavirus ◎

1. Please make sure to wear a mask even in the classrooms. Do not take it off until there is 

an announcement. Also, wash your hands frequently for over 30 seconds under running 

water.

2. If you have a fever over 37.5°C or any respiratory symptoms (such as coughing, difficulty

  breathing, or a sore throat), please do not come to class and call KU KLC at 02-3290-2976 

immediately. 

3. Even with these measures, students who do not wish to attend classes may inform their 

teachers. Absences will not be counted from February 3 to February 7.

4. Students who wish to self-monitor their health or do not feel comfortable attending classes 

are recommended to stay home. 

KU KLC puts our students’ health and safety as the utmost priority and will stay up to 

date with the Korean government’s health notices. 
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